
Minutes from Gadsden Runners Club Board Meeting 9/2023 

Those in attendance were:  

Eric and Susan Womack, Kelly McGinnis, Vanessa Roberts, John McElwee, Brandon 

Barnes, Julie Menk, Charity Robinson 

Finances:  

Susan reviewed the treasury report 

Up Coming Races: 

City of Champions, Dash for the Stache, Run for Glory. Discussed possible doing 

Naked Pig in April. 

Grand Prix:  

Nothing to Report 

Miles:  

Going well.  

Membership:  

No new members. Everyone will renew in January. 

Rookie:  

No discussion 

Apparel:  

No discussion 

Trail:  

No discussion 

Website:  



Jennifer has not sent updated minutes in several months. She will work on this and it 

will allow Brandon to update the website. 

Social:  

Discussed needing new ideas and events for 2024. GRC will still do the 12 hour 

endurance run. 

Equipment:  

John and Charity discussed the equipment that would be needed for Run for Glory. 

Women Division:  

Group runs are being posted on Women’s Facebook page. 

Youth Division:  

Nothing to Report 

Misc:  

Next Meeting 10/18/2023 5:30 Gadsden Community Center 

 

 


